Cattle Grid Near old Gates Hangs Well, Crossroads Lane’s End to Crumpsbrook.

Following an inspection, the cattle Grid was found to be in an unsafe condition and an immediate closure was decided. The grid will be repaired/replaced in due course.

Diversions signs have been appropriately placed. Parishioners with their local knowledge will no doubt find efficient ways to navigate around this obstruction.
